
 

2nd October 2020 

This week: 

In Maths this week, we have been learning to estimate number. This is a tricky 
process and the children have found it challenging as there is a lot to think about 
before you even guess the number. We have moved onto reasoning and problem-
solving with it but I believe that this is something we need to continue with next 

week. 

In English, the children have retold and acted out the story of ‘how to train a 
dragon’. The children loved retelling the story and it was great to see how some 

children really got into character. Through our acting, we then became confident to 
write our story plans but with a slight twist… the children designed their own 

dragons rather than using Toothless. They are very excited about their designs and 
it is great to see them using their imaginations.  

    

 Photos from the children’s acting above.  

 

In our projects, we have been considering how to stay healthy and this will lead 
onto how we keep our dragons healthy. The children have progressed from muscles 

and skeletons to looking at food and nutrition and why we need it. 

We have also been designing our Christmas cards. 

 

Thank you for all the timestables games that have already been handed in on 
Google Classroom. They are amazing. The deadline for these are Monday 6th 

October 2020. 


